
 

BID Announcement for Companies 

Cabinda Gulf Oil Company Ltd (CABGOC), Chevron subsidiary is one of Angola’s top petroleum 
producers, is going to be issuing a Tender for the services described below: 

BID Announcement Number: RFBA-033-FE-2019 

Scope of Work  
 
Pipeline inspection services using “smart” foam pigs 
 
Contractor shall provide equipment and personnel on an “as needed” basis upon request by 
Company to support individual inspection campaigns within Company’s ongoing pipeline 
integrity management and flow assurance program. Company shall work with Contractor to 
provide enough pipeline data and ensure each line is fit to safely receive and run Contractor’s 
equipment.  
Contractor shall provide Integrated Cleaning and Inspection Tools from 4” to 42” diameter based 
on pipeline specific data, such as pipe diameter, length, type of survey desired, pig trap 
accessibility, expected pipe condition, existing maintenance pig design and dimensions, and 
overall cost. 
Company expects to execute the scope of work in a series of pigging campaigns over a five-
year period. Company expects to execute the scope of work with no prior pre-inspection 
pipeline cleaning.  
The area of operations shall be Company’s offshore and onshore facilities in Malongo in the 
Republic of Angola. 
 
 

If a company is qualified based on the described services and material provider and is 
interested in being considered for participation in that tender they can submit their information 
through our website www.angola.chevron.com, Suppliers page, BID Announcement; fill the 
Supplier information form and forward to concurso@chevron.com within the time stipulated in 
the internet.   
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